CROSS CREEK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.
ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING
December 9, 2020

The Organizationa! meeting of Cross Creek Homeowners Association was held on
December 9, 2020 via Zoom.

Kim Hayes from Management & Associates called the meeting to order.

The roll was called and the following directors were present: Kathleen Blackwell, Ed
Potter, Sally Giar, Bobbie Spotora, and Marcus Hamilton.

It was,

ON MOTION: Duly made, seconded and carried unanimously for ali offices:
Sally Giar - President

Kathleen Blackwell — Vice-President

Ed Potter — Treasurer

Bobbie Spotora — Secretary

Marcus Hamilton - Director

Note: All Officers accepted their positions.
Adjournment: There being no further business to come before the board a motion was

made by Mark, seconded by Sally and carried unanimously to adjourn the meeting at
6:35 P.M.
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